Awareness Poster on Red Tamarind Hybrids was released at IFGTB-ENVIS

on 1% January 2016

An awareness poster highlighting the significance of tamarind hybridization in
southern India was prepared by the ENVIS centre on Forest Genetic Resources and Tree
Improvement at the Institute of Forest Genetics and Tree Breeding. The poster entitled

“Red Tamarind Hybrids — An FGR Then! A prospective selection Now!” was released by
the Director IFGTB, Shri. R.S. Prashanth in the presence of Dr B. Gurudev singh, Group Co-
ordinator Research, Dr Kannan C.S. Warrier, Co-ordinator ENVIS and all the Heads of
Divisions. The Director had an interactive session with the scientists on how to utilize and

promote the identified prospective tamarind genetic resources among the tree growers.
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